From: Kathy

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: Written comments - proposed notary rules - 4/17/18 hearing
Date: Friday, April 13, 2018 7:29:28 AM

To Whom It May Concern:

| am still not in agreement with having to take a test to renew our commissions, only, of course, if there
has been disciplinary action taken then the person should have to take the test.

From the entries | have read a renewal test and electronic filing of signatures would really be
unnecessary. | hardly ever notarize more than 5 items a year. | am not in agreement with an electronic

signature.

| sincerely hope that the Secretary of State re-considers.

Thank you.
Kathy Fullwood
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